
 

June 14, 2024 

 

To,  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 

Plot no. C/1, G Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai 400051 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

NSE Symbol: IRBIT / Series: IV 

 

Subject: Update 

 

We refer to our intimation dated March 14, 2024, regarding proposed participation of Cintra in IRB 

Infrastructure Trust (the Trust) and its Investment Manager. In this regard, the Investment Manager is 

informed about the completion of the transactions as mentioned below: 

i) Cintra InvIT Investments B.V. has acquired ~24% of the Units i.e. 26,72,00,000 Units of IRB 

Infrastructure Trust from GIC Affiliates, on June 13, 2024. 

 

ii) Cintra IM Investments B.V. has acquired ~24% of the Equity shares i.e. 16,80,000 Equity 

Shares of MMK Toll Road Private Limited, Investment Manager to the Trust, from Croxley 

Investments Pte. Ltd., on June 13, 2024. 

IRB Infrastructure Trust plans to bid for upcoming eligible BOT and TOT projects (subject to applicable 

regulation) announced by the NHAI in 2024. Kindly take the same on record. 

 

For MMK Toll Road Private Limited 

(in its capacity as Investment Manager to IRB Infrastructure Trust) 

 

 

 

Kaustubh Shevade 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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